
From:
To: Cleve Hill Solar Park
Subject: Accompanied Site Inspection 24th July
Date: 12 June 2019 20:30:29

Please take this e-mail as confirmation that I would like to attend the
ASI on 24th July 2019.

I would additionally like to suggest that the following locations should
be included in that visit:

To express my vision as to how the land can be opened up for cyclists
and walkers and improve safety of those groups:
-    The farm access track / current public footpath starting at Nagden
and ending at the Sportsman 
-    Seasalter Road (current national cycle route) to the Sportsman
(Seasalter)

To see how a pedestrian walkway is much needed to join these villages
for safety reasons:
-    Headhill Road between Goodnestone and Graveney and into
Seasalter Road up to the Cleve Hill turning

Kind regards

Brian Jefferys




